
September 29, 2003

TO: Martin J. Virgilio, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  And Safeguards

THRU: Daniel M.  Gillen, Chief /RA/
Decommissioning Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  And Safeguards

John T. Greeves, Director /RA/
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  And Safeguards

FROM: Robert L. Johnson, Senior Project Manager /RA/
Decommissioning Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  And Safeguards

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF DECOMMISSIONING PROGRAM
EVALUATION

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Strategic Plan for FY 2000-2005 identified a
program evaluation, entitled “Program Evaluation of Changes to the Decommissioning
Program”, to be conducted in FY 2003.   The staff completed the Decommissioning Program
Evaluation in FY 2003, and the attached report documents the results.  

Although I was the principal evaluator, I want to recognize the significant support provided by
Nick Orlando and John Buckley.  In addition, over 15 staff involved with many aspects of the
Decommissioning Program provided input to these evaluations through interviews and
comments on draft evaluations. 

Attachment: As stated
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